
FAQ
Q: How do I register for the congress?

A: In order to register for the Meeting, please click here.

Q: How can I pay the registration fees?

A: Payment of registration fees can be made by credit card or
bank transfer. More information can be found here.

Q: Can I receive an invoice under the sponsoring Company/
Hospital’s name?

A:  Yes.  If  you  require  an  invoice  to  be  issued  to  the
sponsoring company, during the registration process you can
write their billing details.

Q: Can I register for the congress without paying?

A: Yes, but your registration will be confirmed only when full
payment is received.

Q: Can I register during the congress?

A: Yes. registration is available during the congress days.

Q: What does my registration fees include?

A: Detailed registration policy, including the registration
fees, is available on the registration page.

Q: Will I receive a confirmation letter after I have finished
registering?

A: Yes. A detailed confirmation letter and receipt will be
sent to you by email as soon as payment is received and
registration is completed.Q: Is the congress CME accredited?

A:  Once  the  Scientific  Program  has  been  finalized,  an
application for CME credits will be made. For details on the
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CME-CPD  Accreditation  and  how  to  receive  your  CME/CPD
Certificate, please visit the CME-CPD Accreditation page.

Q: How can I claim my CME-CPD credits after the congress?

A: You may receive your CME Certificate of Attendance after
the congress. Please visit the CME-CPD Accreditation page for
further details.
Each  medical  specialist  should  claim  only  those  hours  of
credit that he/she actually spent in the educational activity.
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